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CMU Student Food Pantry: One more haymaker in the fight against food insecurity

Central Michigan University is taking important strides in the effort towards reducing the prevalence of food insecure students via the Student Food Pantry.

The Student Food Pantry aims to alleviate some, if not all, of the pressures and issues revolving around the hardships of food insecurity. These hardships are felt by many of the students that walk CMU’s campus, and with the help of the Student Food Pantry, these students are able to remain in school and remain focused on the important things.

There is an overwhelming importance for students to be food secure, as more than half of students who maintain a very low food security report symptoms of depression. Beyond this, food insecure students are 15 times more likely to fail a class, and less than 20 percent of food insecure students graduate in five years. With mounting issues, coupled with only a 17 percent rate at which food insecure students report utilizing a food pantry, a serious change is needed. A change that CMU’s Student Food Pantry aims to fulfill.
The Student Food Pantry will be available to all students who are currently enrolled at CMU, but students must first be verified by the university and sign an agreement acknowledging a need for food assistance. After which, students are able to receive food, purchased from Greater Lansing Food Bank, provided by the Student Food Pantry located near the North Campus Testing Center, on the lower level below Robinson Residential Restaurant.

The Student Food Pantry will hold its first distribution on November 27th, as well as its second distribution on December 11th, from 6 pm until 8 pm each evening. Beginning at the start of the new year, students are able to get food from the Student Food Pantry every other Tuesday, or if this is not possible, an appointment can be made.
To make the Student Food Pantry a reality, many volunteer opportunities have been made available for students looking to get involved. Most will come during distribution days in the form of stocking shelves, swiping students in, and delivering bags of goods to recipients. If you are looking to get involved, click here.
The Student Food Pantry will be a valuable resource for students, but many others already exist. For other food resources, check out the food resource pdf. For clothing resources, check out Clothing Inc, or First Impressions. Other resources include: Financial Education and Housing Solutions for the Homeless.
For questions or further information, please contact: foodpantry@cmich.edu.
